
 
 

NOTICE OF STATE SURPLUS PROPERTY SALE  

L’ANSE, MICHIGAN 
 
 

The State of Michigan is seeking bids from parties interested in 
purchasing the former Michigan State Police Post property located at 930 US-41 
in L’Anse, Michigan consisting of a building and approximately 0.29 acres. 
 

Bid packages containing pertinent sales information and instructions will 
be available March 12, 2019 at www.michigan.gov/dtmb-realestate under 
Additional Request for Proposals and Surplus Real Property for Sale.  
 

For questions please contact Tracy Clark clarkt14@michigan.gov at the 
address below: 

 
Department of Technology, Management & Budget 

Real Estate Division 
3111 W. St. Joseph Street 

Lansing, MI  48917 
517-335-6877 

 

http://www.michigan.gov/dtmb-realestate

